
Our Week In Reception 
Friday 10th January 2020                     HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

What have we been learning? 

What a very eggsciting week we have had! The children found eggs in the garden and have been busy caring 

for them, building nests, observing and waiting eagerly for them to hatch. We have had many varied and inter-

esting ideas as to what may be in the egg from penguins, aliens, cats and reindeer.  Our writing this week has 

been for the children to write their thoughts on what is in the egg.  On Friday the egg was gone! We saw a video 

of a dinosaur walking through our class and must have taken her egg back. Next week we will be learning about 

different dinosaurs and their features.   

In maths this week, we have been measuring and ordering items by weight.  We have been using  language such 

as heavy, heavier and heaviest, light, lighter, lightest.  Please can you practise using this language at home as 

well.  

We have been loving the new climbing addition in the EYFS outdoor area.  

Home learning task:  

We are looking at healthy eating next week and talking about healthy and unhealthy foods.  Please 

can you make a food diary with meals, snacks and drinks over the weekend.  Please fill this out with 

your children and send it back to school.  We will be using these to discuss different food groups during 

the week. 

Just a few reminders… 

• Cherry class will now be changing their library books on a Tuesday. Please ensure your child’s 

book is in their bag.  Willow will continue to change their library books on Monday. 

• If your child has brought a purple word book home, they will be changed on Monday during 

phonics.  Please make sure they return this on Monday so they can bring a new book home.  

• Please encourage your child to walk their bike/ scooter to the gate before they start riding it at 

the end of the day.  There are a lot of people around and small children can easily be knocked 

over. Thank you 

N E W H A L L 


